
Emerald Class Newsletter 

4.11.2016 – Term 2 

 

What have we been learning? 

Emerald have had a busy week back, starting off by using our senses to find out what the rainforest is 

like. We also learnt about Peru and where it is in the world, as Paddington Bear was born there.  

  

We had a great time in the Life Bus learning about diet and the different parts of our bodies with 

Harold the giraffe.  

   

With Mrs Gee this week we mixed primary colours to make an autumn paint pallet and started to 

sketch different shaped leaves.  

Just a reminder, if children are bringing toast money, please can they bring a 10p coin as some 

children lose the change in the playground.  

With Christmas fast approaching, please remember to use easyfundraising.org.uk when shopping on-

line with Amazon etc. to help raise funds for the school. 

Next Week 

We will be finding out where rainforests are 

on a map.  

As part of the Autumn/rainforest theme we 

will be learning about different types and 

structures of trees and plants.  

Dates for your diary 

Tom Robson – 7th November from 

7:00 – 8:00pm! 

 

Emerald class trip to the zoo – 

Friday 11th November! 

 


